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ALAN BOSWELL, MCP, CBO PHILIP O'LEARY
CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL DEPUTY DIRECTOR

JOHN MCCONNELL
DIRECTOR

June 18, 2014

Past-President Ronald Piester, Chairperson
2014 Nominations Committee

C/o Mr. Dominic Sims, Chief Executive Officer
International Code Council

Birmingham District Office

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Chairman and the International Code Council Nominations Committee:

As part of our Initiatives for Excellence, in the interest of professionalism and our
department’s dedication to public and professional service, I am writing this letter on behalf
of Alan Boswell and acknowledge his pursuit for service on the ICC Board of Directors. Our
jurisdiction is supportive and understands the importance of him serving ICC.

It is with our support and encouragement that our employees pursue professional development
and service opportunities. The effort and dedication put forward by these individuals

ultimately benefits our business operations, the progress of code enforcement and the public
that we serve.

Respectfully submitted,

Y

John McConnell
Director of Planning & Development Services





